
Richard St Marie Bio 
 
I retired from Merced County as the Director of Administrative Services with the Sheriff’s Office. I spent 
a total of 32 years working for both Merced and Fresno Counties. After retiring in 2017, I went to work 
for the County of Los Angeles as the Executive Director of the Justice Information Systems Advisory 
Board. I left Los Angeles and returned home in 2020. I am currently employed as a Community Services 
Officer with the Merced Police department. I look forward to spending some time on the REMCO board 
and helping the organization as much as I can.  
 


